@
SECURITIES MemO for BrOkerS

CLEARING CORPORATION
OF THE PHILIPPINES

No. 01-1220

For : All Clearing Members — Attention: Operations Heads
Date : 03 December 2020

Subject : URGENT: Update of Security Certificates for CCCS CSD and CCH - Revised
Schedule

Further to SCCP Memo for Brokers 06-1120, please be advised that the schedule for the
implementation of updated security certificates for both the CSD and CCH modules of the
CCCS will be moved to Saturday, December 12, 2020. In this regard, we would like to request
all Clearing Members to update the security certificates of the CCCS file uploading utility
installed in your computers. Kindly download “csd.cer’” and ‘“cch.cer” from
“ftp://ftp.pse.com.ph/sccp/” and copy them to the “c:/xfrcli” folder of your computers. Please
note that the new certificate files will be available only after the implementation on
December 12, 2020.

Kindly effect the above-mentioned changes as soon as possible for you to be able to continue to
do file uploading to CCCS.

Should you have any questions or need assistance, please do not hesitate to contact any of the

following:
Rhose Ojo 0915-8879857
Mike Marentes 0932-4221698
Glenn Chua 0926-7916718
lan Chavez 0995-9965356

Thank you for your usual cooperation.
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